Taonga
Ministry
for Culture
& Heritage

K.I Davis

fyi-request-7373-86de1b86@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear K I Davis

I refer to your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), dated 5 March for the following:

- 1. "The letter from the Chief Executive of the Ministry for Culture and Heritage Lewis Holden to the Chair of the New Zealand Film Archive Jane Kominik, dated 22 January 2013."
- 2. "All other official information that the Ministry holds relating to the matters detailed in that letter about the use or possible use of the digitization project funding for other purposes. This includes requests from the archive and responses from the Ministry."
- 3. "As noted in the MoU (2012/13) between the Minister and the archive (clause 6.5). Please supply the agreed plan for the digitization project."
- 4. "As noted in the MoU (2012/13) between the Minister and the archive in (clause 6.5). Please supply all reports supplied by the archive to the Ministry in relation to the digitization project.
- 5. Please supply the MoU's between the Minister and the archive for 2013/14 and 2014/15.

The information you have requested, that was not already released to you under your previous OIA request (sent 12 April 2018), is enclosed. Please note that there was an issue with the scanned signed Memorandum of Understanding where one of the pages is not clear – we have also provided a copy of the unsigned version.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at gareth.chaplin@mch.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Gareth Chaplin

Acting Manager, Sector Performance